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__________________________________ 
Reminder -- The next Regular Club Meeting is Tuesday, May 12, 2015   

Meeting will be at 10:00 A.M., at the Senior Activity Center on Shoalcrest Ave
(29th and Lamar)

Coffee and Lunch will be provided

The following meeting is Tuesday, August 11, 2015 – also at the SAC 

Speaker: Dr. Susan Cox, MD, Executive Vice Dean for Curriculum and 
Chair of Medical Education at Dell Medical School, University 
of Texas at Austin   

                    
Her responsibilities include oversight of academic affairs for the Dell Medical 
School. She is responsible for curriculum development, accreditation, faculty and 
student affairs.  She also provides oversight to the Dell Medical School / Seton 
Graduate Medical Education programs. 

Dr Cox is Board Certified in Obstetrics and Gynecology as well as Maternal Fetal 
Medicine.
         

Remember spouses of club members are always welcome at any of our meetings. 

  _________________________________________________________________

 The Lone Star News is a publication of the Motorola/Freescale Retirees Club.  Neither Motorola nor 
Freescale are affiliated with the club and do not endorse, nor are they responsible for, any of the content in 
this newsletter.
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Minutes of the General Meeting, February 10, 2015

Al  Scholin called the meeting to order at 10:05 am.  The agenda was presented. The prior 
meeting minutes were discussed and offered for approval. A motion was made to approve the 
minutes by Gary Daniels and seconded by Jim Binneboese and the minutes were approved. 

Obie Hasty gave the Treasurer’s report. 

The MFLSRC bank account cash has decreased by $1,067.30 since our last meeting in 
November and a total of $3,108.61 for the year.  Income for the period was $1,370.81, and 
expenses were $2,438.11.  Actual performance vs. the 2014 budget was reviewed. We missed 
our budgeted deficit of $1338.00 by $1,740.61 and had a total income vs. expense deficit of 
$3,078.61.  

Major impact items included having to use the Norris Center for the 2nd half of the year and a 
miss in the income budgeted for the Christmas party.  A chart showing income versus expenses 
was shown for all of our major events.  

A proposed budget for 2015 was presented and approved. The 2015 budget has a deficit of 
$1,164.00, and closely matches the 2014 budget that was missed. The Board will try to close the 
deficit gap as we go through the year. 

Loy Buley presented the membership status and indicated that with the recent payment of dues 
membership is up slightly versus last year.  Loy also indicated that there have recently been a 
couple of people who have generously donated additional funds to help the club’s financial 
position.  Thanks was given to these unnamed individuals. 

Gary Daniels introduced our speaker, Chris Hartman, from Freescale.  Chris works in the 
Finance Department and is focused on investor relations.  

He showed us his investors presentation and indicated that he felt Freescale was well positioned 
for the future and was either #1 or #2 in their chosen product markets.  Chris cited the recent 
stock price increases that indicate that they are doing well with the investment community.  Chris
reported that Freescale had $4.6B in sales for 2014 and grew 6.1% in 2013 versus 2012 and grew
10.7% 2014 versus 2013.  For 2014 gross margin was 45.9% and operating revenue was $848M. 

Freescale is the corporate sponsor of the Austin Marathon which will be run on Sunday, the 15th 
of February.  They are also taking a different approach to marketing and customer awareness by 
acquiring a large semi tractor/trailer rig which travels around the country showcasing Freescale 
and its products. The semi will be in Austin for the marathon. 
 
Gary Daniels thanked our speaker for his information and announced that he had secured a 
speaker for our next meeting on Tuesday, May 12.  Dr. Johnson, Dean of the new U.T. Medical 
school, will be our speaker and will give us an update on the plans and schedules for the new 
medical school here in Austin. 
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Wayne Harned reported on plans for our picnic which will be held at the Mike and Betty Temple
compound on Tuesday, April 21.  Cost to attend the picnic has been lowered to $10 per person 
and people need to get their money to Loy Buley to attend. Car pooling is being encouraged and 
those willing to drive and those needing  a ride should also contact Loy to get on the car pool list 
for matching.  Maps to the Temple compound, near Smithville, were handed out. 

Remembrances for our colleagues who have passed was presented by Al Scholin. Roger Mao, 
Robert (Bob) Swiatek and Jane Zuck were listed. 
The meeting was adjourned, bingo was played and pizza was enjoyed by all for lunch.  

Minutes were taken by Obie Hasty and submitted by Jules Campbell, Secretary, MFLSRC 

2015 / 2016 Dates to Remember

General Membership Meetings (2nd Tuesday of the 2nd month of the quarter)
May 12 August 11 November 10

 
Board Meetings (2nd Tuesday of 1st month of the quarter)

July 14 October 13 January 12, 2016

Annual Picnic for 2015: Mike and Betty Temple’s Homestead
Smithville, Texas

POSTPONED DUE TO RAIN!  LATER DATE TBD

Christmas Party: Probably Freda’s again

Newsletter Article Deadlines: July 31 October 30
Submit articles to any Board member – see Newsletter for addresses

Minutes of the Executive Board Meeting, April 14, 2015

The meeting was called to order by Al Scholin at 10:05AM, in the North Lamar Senior Center 
conference room. (Note: all members are welcome to attend.)

Attendance: Al Scholin, Obie Hasty, Danna Redford, Wayne Harned, Pat Haner, Loy Buley, 
Mike Coley, Gary Daniels, and Jules Campbell

Secretary’s Report: Jules read the minutes taken by Obie Hasty, which were approved.
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Treasurer’s Report: Obie Hasty reported our net balance change was $233.52. He filed the 
Income Tax on 4/6/2015. We will no longer be charged rent for the meeting space.

Membership Report: Loy Buley had computer problems, but will email an update later. We 
haven't had any new members for some time. Gary suggested that we recruit Alan Campbell for 
the club, and Gary will meet with Lou Parillo when Lou returns to Austin.

Programs Report: Gary Daniels reported that Dr. Johnson (UT Med School) had to cancel for 
May. (A few days after the meeting Gary emailed that Dr. Johnson's Assistant will present). 
Gary inquired if the Mayor's office would present their Plans and Goals, and received a positive 
response for the future. Gary mentioned that he had toured the Freescale traveling semi-trailer, 
exhibiting their "Internet-of-things" technologies, and it was successful wherever it has been. 

Newsletter: Danna mentioned that the deadline for input is 5/1/2015. 

Website: Pat Haner presented results of the member (activity) survey and will summarize for the
club.

Upcoming Events Report: Wayne Harned said 29 are currently signed up for the picnic to be 
held 4/21/2015, from 11am-2pm, at Mike & Betty Temple's ranch in Smithville. We'll have the 
usual games and prizes.  Betty will cover the food and members might want to carpool and bring 
chairs. (Note: the picnic was later rained out, and will be held sometime in the future.)

The meeting was adjourned at 11:05AM.

Respectfully Submitted by Jules Campbell,  Secretary, MFLSRC
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Motorola/Freescale Lone Star Retirees Club 2014 Officers and Board Members

Elected Officers:
President Al Scholin, 102 Lampasas Pass, Georgetown, 78628, alscholin@gmail.com, 864-9493
V-Pres. Mike Coley, 10811 Redmond Road, Austin, 78739, mcoley@austin.rr.com, 965-3232
V-Pres. Brent Brown, 708 Minturn Ln, Austin, 78748, BBrown841@aol.com, 292-0147
Secretary Jules Campbell, 11015 Conchos Cove, Austin, 78726, jules-campbell@att.net, 656-8516 
Treasurer Obie Hasty, 1610 Northumberland Rd, Austin, 78703, Obiehasty@yahoo.com,771-2579

Our Website: http://www.mflsrc.org Our Email address:  mflsrc@yahoo.com

Board Members (Committee Chairs):
News Letter Danna Redford, 3416 Hillview Road, Austin 78703,dredford@austin.rr.com, 371-7332
Membership Loy Buley, 9400 Cedar Forest Dr, Austin, 78750, loylbuley@sbcglobal.net, 258-7465
Tours Open
Volunteers Open
Events Wayne Harned, 16227 Oxbow Trail, Buda, 78610, wharned@austin.rr.com, 295-7041
Program Gary Daniels, rgd00111@yahoo.com
Webmaster Pat Haner, PO Box 744, Smithville, 78957, pbhaner@yahoo.com, 360-3537 
Photographer Brent Brown, 708 Minturn Ln, Austin, 78748, BBrown841@aol.com, 292-0147
e-mail accts Loy Buley, 9400 Cedar Forest Dr, Austin, 78750, loylbuley@sbcglobal.net, 258-7465

Other Clubs: Rich Enstrom Florida rdenstom@gmail.com  (954) 214-2040
Jackie Wishon Phoenix jackiewishon@cox.net  (480) 948-4859

PNX Website:  http://motorolaretirees.org
James Kirk Schaumberg (815) 455-2469
Doug Wilkerson Colorado group doug.wilkerson@comcast.net

TruWest Credit Unions  - main number for all: (512) 996-4000

Howard Lane (13609 Interstate 35, Frontage Rd #4)

12221 Riata Trace Pkwy       

Legend Oaks (6001 W. William Cannon Dr., Ste 100) 

(The Parmer Lane branch closed December 24, 2008, but there’s still an ATM in the lobby)

5

mailto:doug.wilkerson@comcast.net
mailto:loylbuley@sbcglobal.net
http://www.mflsrc.org/
mailto:jules-campbell@att.net
mailto:mcoley@austin.rr.com
mailto:alscholin@gmail.com


MOTOROLA/FREESCALE LONE STAR RETIREES CLUB
Application for membership

NAME: ___________________________________________________________YEARS OF SERVICE:________

ADDRESS: ___________________________________________________________________________________

CITY: ___________________________________________ STATE: __________________ ZIP: ______________

PHONE: __________________________________ E-MAIL: ___________________________________________
(Please note if you do NOT have computer access or email)

 
SPOUSE’S NAME (If applicable): _________________________________________________________________

HOW DID YOU HEAR ABOUT THE CLUB?______________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  MFLSRC Rev:  09/08     
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
MEMBERSHIP:  $10.00 per year, due by February’s meeting.  NOTE:  The dues are no longer pro-rated.
LIFETIME MEMBERSHIP: $100 

Don’t forget that Spouses need to be members also.  We need your other half as part of our club, so sign them up!

MAIL TO: MFLSRC at P.O. BOX 10252, AUSTIN, TX  78766
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Return Requested
P.O. Box 10252
Austin, TX  78766
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